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[Abstract:] Requests that Mr. Cobb… 
 
Phila.  
November 12, 1894 
 
Hon. Eugene Townsend, 
Superintendent of the Mint, 
Philadelphia. 
 
Sir: 
 
 I have just received a letter from Col. Bosbyshell in which he informs me that Mr. M.H. 
Cobb, who is still engaged in the Mint, would be the best informed person concerning Mr. 
Cochran’s duties as weigh-clerk and his alleged resignation in 1887. 
 
 I shall be very glad therefore, if you will have Mr. Cobb call at this office to-morrow 
(Tuesday), in relation to the case. 
 
 Col. Bosbyshell’s letter was received after mailing my former one to you of this date. 
 
 Respectfully, 
 Ellery P. Ingham 
 U.S. Atty. 
 
Dictated by 
H.K.N. 
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